
MICHIGAN STATE COLLEGE

EAST LANSING

SCHOOL OF SCIENCE AND ARTS

March 21, 1955

DEPARTMENT OF BACTBRIOLOGY AND

PUBLIC HEALTH

Joshua Lederberg,
Dept. of Bacteriology,
University of Wisconsin,

Madison, Wisconsin,

Dear Mr. Lederberg:

I would appreciate it very much if you would
send me cultures of the following E. coli: K12, Y10 and Y24.

Thank you very much,

Sincerely yours
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Antone K, Fontes
Dept. of Microbiology
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